
Grazie - Danke - Merci - Thank you

Important information for our guests

Construction work is currently underway in the municipality of Tenero
(Renovation and expansion of the National Youth Sports Centre). During your

stay at our campsite, there may therefore be occasional disturbances, for
example due to construction noise on weekdays during the day. 

Although we requested the Swiss Confederation to postpone the works, we
were informed that this is not possible, as it would cause significant delays.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and 
thank you in advance for your understanding.


